
PUBLIC NOTICE 
BUDGET HEARING 
CITY OF MEGARGEL 
 
The City Council of the CITY OF MEGARGEL, TEXAS will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2018-2019 
Fiscal Year Budget on Tuesday September 11, 2018 at 5:45pm at Megargel City Hall, located at 1302 
Cedar Street, Megargel, Texas.  The public is invited to attend. 
 
Regina Kellar 
City Administrator 


